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Greetings,                                                                                           February 2022   
 
 
A big thank you to Solomon, Morris and Samantha from Eskom Rotek Industries!! They came for a visit 
and blessed the children with a bounty of food!!  
 

 
The kids had a craft day over the weekend. They enjoyed exercising their creativity in making these plain 
objects beautiful!! Just like Jesus - He makes all things beautiful! 
 

 

 
 



 
Sometimes life gets busy! But they managed to celebrate the December and January birthdays. Maria 
(17), Tebogo (14), Hendrick (9), Khutso (12), Paulina (5) and Lesego (5). Happy Birthday to you! 
 

 
 
 
Just a little history about the Fold. We opened for our first child in September 2010. Our Mission 
statement is: To feed, house, educate and provide a future with hope for children affected by the 
AIDS epidemic. 
 
 
Paul and Micky are going back to South Africa on 19 April, and stay for 3 weeks. If you would like to 
help out with gently used clothes (local friends) or monetarily to buy other things that are currently 
needed, please send your donations to our forwarding agent (Prince Ministry, 200 Solley Dr. 
Winchester, MO 63021). We’ve already started shopping for things we can only get in the US. 
 
 
Praises: Our children and staff are all in good health. Donations of food. 
    
Prayer requests:  Our children and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety from the virus 
and an end to the virus worldwide. Paul and Micky getting ready for a trip to SA in April. 
 
 
God bless,     
Paul and Micky Prince   
 
 
  


